
Key infrastructure 
investments
We’re investing in the future of Te Awa Kairangi 
ki Tai Lower Hutt. Here are the major projects 
we’re investing in as part of this 10 Year Plan.

Seaview Wastewater Treatment Plant

2024–35
The Seaview Wastewater Treatment Plant is nearing the 
end of its service life. This project will deliver a number of 
critical plant system renewals including the sludge dryer, 
odour control systems, and UV systems. A third of the cost 
of this project will be paid by Upper Hutt City Council.

$195M

Petone Recreation Ground 
grandstand, Library and Wharf

2025 onwards
We are looking at a number of options 
for prioritising our investment in, and 
continued maintenance of these assets.

$18.4M

Eastern Hutt Road resilience

2023–31
Improvements to the resilience of Eastern Hutt Road.

$45.87M

Eastern Hills Reservoir and Outlet Main

2026–29
There is a water shortage in the Central Hutt water 
supply zone. This project will support growth on the valley 
floor and address the existing shortfall in water supply.

$84M

City-wide

Assessing the case and 
roll out of universal 
smart water meters

2024–30
The increasing demand for 
water will outstrip future 
water supply capacity and 
create significant future 
water related infrastructure 
costs. Exploring options for 
managing the demand for 
water is a key component 
of regional council’s strategy 
to reduce the future costs 
of water infrastructure.

$78M

Naenae pool and fitness new build

2020–24
Demolition of the earthquake prone Naenae Pool and 
Fitness building and construction of a new Aquatic 
and Fitness facility.

$68M

Gracefield Reservoir

2030–32
The Gracefield Reservoir 
is in poor condition and 
this project will deliver a 
replacement reservoir. 
This work will occur once the 
new Eastern Hills reservoir 
has been commissioned to 
ensure continuity of supply.

$34M

City-wide

Network Renewals 

2024–34
Parts of the water network 
are in very poor condition. 
This investment will focus 
on fixing known leaks and 
increasing the number of 
kilometres of renewed water 
pipes across our network.

$639M

Petone Collecting Sewer

2024–30 
The main collecting sewer for Petone 
is at the end of its service life and 
has been assessed as being highly 
vulnerable. This project will deliver 
a replacement collecting sewer.

$83M

Tupua Horo Nuku

2022–26
Construction of a new shared path between  
Ma-Koromiko Windy Point and Ngāmatau Point Howard 
providing safer walking and cycling and construction  
of a new sea wall to improve the resilience of the road. 

$79.9M

Te Wai Takamori o Te 
Awa Kairangi (RiverLink)

2023–29

A transformational project 
including flood protection 
work, improvements to 
public transport, walking & 
cycling and local roads, as 
well as urban revitalisation 
of our city centre.  

$180M

Cross Valley connections

2024–32
A new multi-modal transport 
corridor connecting 
Gracefield and State 
Highway 2.

$188.8M
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